
 

 

 

 

We are pleased to announce that starƟng February 20th, Tissue Transglutaminase IgA tesƟng will be 
performed at Asante.  The new test code will be LAB1235618.  TesƟng will be performed Monday and 
Thursday with results expected by the end of the day.   

 

With this update in tesƟng, the Tissue Transglutaminase AnƟbodies (LAB5179) performed at Mayo 
Clinical Laboratories will become unavailable. 

   

The new Tissue Transglutaminase AnƟbodies (LAB1235637) panel will become available and include our 
inhouse tTg-IgA test as well as tTg-IgG (LAB1232270) performed at Mayo.  Results for the new panel will 
look different since they will now be on two separate sheets.   

 

For up-to-date tesƟng informaƟon please reference our online test catalog at asantelab.testcatalog.org. 

 

If you have any quesƟons about this tesƟng update, please contact the Laboratory MarkeƟng Specialist 
at 541-789-4187 or garreƩ.syphers@asante.org. 

  

 


